
C:\Users\LWilliams\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\2QPL22FH\Public Hearing Notice 
9-20-16doc.doc 

PEMBROKE PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

September 20, 2016 
 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 that the Pembroke Planning Board will 
hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 20, 2016 at a meeting beginning at 7:00 PM in 
the Pembroke Town Hall, 311 Pembroke Street, Pembroke, NH.  The Planning Board could 
decide to begin the Site Plan Revocation process at the conclusion of the public hearing.  The 
purpose of the public hearing is to have property owner John Dapergolas update the Planning 
Board on the following applications that were approved on March 22, 2016:   
 

1. Special Use Permit Application SUP-AC #16-301 John’s Wrecker Service on Tax 
Map 561, Lot 35, located at 107 Sheep Davis Road, in the Commercial/Light 
Industrial (C1) and the Aquifer Conservation (AC) District. The applicant, Mark 
Sargent, of Richard Bartlett & Associates, LLC, on behalf of the property owner, John 
Dapergolas, requests a Special Use Permit from Article 143-68.E, Aquifer Conservation 
District, which is required for any activity taking place within the District. This permit is 
associated with the Major Site Plan Application Site #16-101. 
 

2. Major Site Plan Application #16-101, John’s Wrecker Service on Tax Map 561, Lot 
35, located at 107 Sheep Davis Road, in the Commercial/Light Industrial (C1) and 
the Aquifer Conservation (AC) District. The applicant, Mark Sargent, of Richard 
Bartlett and Associates, LLC, on behalf of the property owner, John Dapergolas, Inc., 
proposes a Change in Use of an existing, vacant, commercial facility to permit an 
automotive wrecker, maintenance, outside storage facility with associated office space. 

 
The agenda for the meeting will be posted per RSA 91-A:2.  Refer to the agenda for a listing of 
other agenda items before the Board, including applications and public hearings that were 
continued from previous meetings which may be heard prior to the above applications.  
Copies of the Planning Board applications and associated materials are available for review at 
Pembroke Town Hall, 311 Pembroke Street, during normal business hours. Phone 485-4747. 


